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July 16, 2019 
 

On behalf of the Georgia ABLE Program Corporation, we would like to cordially invite you to a 

STABLE presentation to be given by the Deputy Director of the national STABLE program. The 

presentation will be on Thursday, August 29, 2019, from 2:00-3:30 p.m. at the Department of 

Community Health, 2 Peachtree Street, NW, 5th Floor Board Room, Atlanta, GA 30303. 
 

As a professional working with those with disabilities in our great state, we know that your goal 

is to do everything in your power to improve the lives and long-term stability of those whom you 

serve. As you may know, the Georgia STABLE program enables individuals with disabilities to 

dramatically increase the ability to save and invest without losing eligibility for certain public 

benefit programs. We hope you will strongly consider attending this event or sending a 

representative so that we might better partner with you and spread the word about this excellent 

savings resource. It is our desire to increase awareness of the program and expand enrollment 

statewide.  
 

Please let us know by Monday, August 26, 2019, if your agency or organization will be present 

for this presentation and, if so, the names of those who will be in attendance. You may send your 

response to kim.asher@treasury.ga.gov or jennifer.richards@treasury.ga.gov. 
 

We are also holding an event featuring a similar presentation targeted to those with disabilities, 

their families, and their caregivers on the evening of Thursday, August 29, 2019. This meeting will 

be held from 7:00-8:30 p.m. at the Loudermilk Conference Center, 40 Courtland Street, NE, 

Atlanta, GA 30303 (https://loudermilkcenter.com/). If you are available, please feel free to join us 

for this event and spread this invitation through your networks. 
 

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of Georgians with disabilities. We are honored to come 

alongside you and be as much of a resource as possible, and we look forward to strengthening the 

future of our Georgia residents with disabilities with your help. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Frank Berry, Chairman 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
 

 

 

Judy Fitzgerald, Vice-Chairman 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
 

 

 

Lynne Riley, Administrative Officer 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
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